
 
 
 
 

 

Press Release             Athens, September 08th, 2023 

 
Early next week (September 11 - 13) representatives from major foreign investment funds will participate 
in a Greece investor trip in Athens. This reverse roadshow is organized by HSBC with the support of 
the Athens Stock Exchange and with the primary objective of highlighting the potential of Greek-listed 
companies and fostering investment activity. During this three-day event, investor fund representatives 
will engage in meetings with top executives from companies listed on ATHEX, including the Athens 
Exchange Group (EXAE), as well as with government officials and representatives from other Greek 
institutions. 

 


